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Dear Constituent: 
 
On behalf of the MTA Second Avenue Subway, the Community Board is soliciting comments 
regarding materials and finishes of the Ancillary Facilities.  
 
The presentation made to the CB8 Second Avenue Subway Task Force at the October 12th meeting, 
illustrating and describing the various Facilities, from E. 96th Street to E. 63rd Street, is available on 
the MTA website:  http://mta.info/capconstr/sas/documents/101012_cp.pdf. In particular, please see 
pages 106 – 122 for artists’ renderings and dimensions of the buildings. 
 
A printed copy of the 122-page presentation as well as a materials board, provided by the MTA, is 
now available in the Community Board. The Board office is located at 505 Park Avenue, Room 620, 
at E.59th Street. Office hours are from 9 M – 5 PM, Monday through Friday. The phone number is  
212 758-4340. 
 
Please send your comments, suggestions, and opinions directly to the MTA at mta.info. On the home 
page, on the right side of the page, click on FAQs/Contact Us, then scroll down and click on E-MAIL. 
Fill in the form as indicated here: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please also e-mail copies of your comments to info@cb8m.com. 
 
Please get your comments in as soon as possible. 
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